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Cicero Pool Survey Closed and a Summary of the Results Are Available 

 

Earlier this year, the Cicero Parks Department and the Cicero Town Council made the difficult 

decision in not opening the community pool for the 2021 season due to needed major repairs.  A 

community survey was created by the Council and Parks Department to obtain resident feedback 

on the future of the pool.  The survey became available at the end of May on the Town’s website 

and Facebook pages and the month - long campaign for feedback has been completed.  760 

responses were gathered in the four (4) question survey.   

 

The Town Council and Parks Department would like to thank residents and community members 

for taking the time to fill out the survey.  The results gathered by this survey will assist Council 

members and the Parks Department in planning for the future of the community pool.   

 

A summary of the survey results can be found on the Town of Cicero’s website by clicking on 

the Departments tab at the top of the page, followed by clicking on the Cicero Parks Department 

tab or by using this link:  Cicero Parks Department | Town of Cicero Indiana. 

 

For additional questions about the survey results, please contact the Cicero Parks Superintendent, 

Jim Hunter at jhunter@townofcicero.in.gov or calling 317-984-3475. 
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